
 

 

Recommendation to approve Work Based Learning 

 

Submitted by: Alison Williams, CTE Director 

 

Recommendation:  

It is recommended that the Box Elder School District approves Work Based Learning for the 2022-2023 

school year. 

 

Recommended Motion: 

I move that Work Based Learning be approved for the 2022-2023 school year. 

 

Background: From WBL Standard 2: The WBL Program must receive approval by the LEA board. 

 

Policy Implications: USBE funds WBL based on adherence to the standards. 

 

Financial Implications: WBL funding helps pay for a portion of WBL coordinator salaries and activities.  

 

Staff Implications: BEHS has a ¾ contracted WBL coordinator, Jesse Roberts and BRHS has a ½ time 

contract WBL coordinator, Braquel Brinkerhoff. 

 


